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I oppose HB 2098 but support amendment-3 dictating a right sized bridge project. 

Billions of dollars spent to expand freeways through NE Portland is egregiously 

oblivious to a history of pillaging a community that is hugely underserved by county, 

city, and state except for serving as a toxic portal for business transportation through 

way and city entertainment venue. For which, by the way, a portion of revenue 

generated by the Rose Quarter tourism dollars should be reserved. 


